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To: The SLDC Hearing Officer, the Planning Commission, and the Santa Fe County Commissioners 

Hi Jose: 

Please share this information with all noted above. It is the latest set of answers from AES concerning 

my emails of August 11th and August 15th. 

More significant changes including the reduction of battery cells from the 1,043,280 battery cells they 

told me on August 4th (which I have asked them to add back in on the information about battery cells so 

it is a written history of the information they provided and she is saying she will do this next week) to 

520,560 battery cells. This change comes about as a result of the new information they are providing on 

the number of battery storage containers from 69 40' containers as of her Aug 4th email to to the 38 40' 

containers she now mentions in this email. 

I will be doing a response to these documents shortly and will copy all of you on that correspondence but 

wanted you have all of her attachments before that email as I will be referring to them in my response. 

Thank you for reading. 

Sincerely, 

Kaye 

Kaye Cooper-Mead 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 




























































